Members,
 

The SSWG has not met since the last ROS meeting.  ERCOT, NDSWG, and SSWG are working together to compare planning and operations powerflow cases. The SSWG/NDSWG plans to report comparison findings to ROS at the February 10, 2005 ROS meeting.
 

The next SSWG meeting is a joint SSWG/NDSWG meeting on February 8, 2005, to discuss the results of the case comparison.
